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[Hilltown, PA] FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

On Thursday, December 14, 2017 from 6 to 8 PM Pearl S. Buck International will hold their annual 

Community Holiday Open House, continuing Pearl S. Buck’s tradition of hosting the local 

community at a seasonal party in her barn. During this festive evening there will be a performance of 

selections from the Nutcracker Ballet by the Budzynski Ballet Theater, holiday music performed by 

Annamarie Dieterle on Pearl S. Buck’s original organ, an appearance by Santa & Mrs. Claus, and 

complimentary tours of the Festival of Trees. At the conclusion of the evening the winners of the 

Festival of Trees contest will be announced. 

 

The Community Holiday Open House will be held at the Cultural Center on the grounds of the Pearl 

S. Buck House, a National Historic Landmark, which is located at 520 Dublin Road, Perkasie, PA 

18944-3000. 

 

 
 

 

Pearl S. Buck International® provides opportunities to explore and appreciate other cultures, builds better lives 

for children around the globe and promotes the legacy of our founder by preserving and interpreting her 

National Historic Landmark Home. 

 

- END - 

 


